
 

 
 
 

 

AN/PA/WF/YM         20 March 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

Re: Barcelona Sports Tour 2020 

As mentioned in our previous letter we are organising a Football sports tour to Barcelona for Year 7, 

Year 8 and Year 9 boys and girls from 21st -28th October 2020.  However, due to the unforeseen 

circumstances around the current global situation with the Coronavirus we are going to stop taking in 

deposits for the trip for the time being.  

We feel this is a necessary course of action until we receive some clarity from the Government and 

National Health Service on the containment of the virus and whether we will be able to access the 

planned dates.   

As you may already know the current travel situation has been altered and freedom of movement is 

now being restricted across borders.  Despite the current situation; we are aiming to stick to our 

original dates.  There will be a contingency plan in place if we need to move them into the new 

calendar year.  

We appreciate your cooperation and feel that as a community school this would be the best decision 

for us to make.  There will be, in the future, up to date and regular contact with students, 

parents/carers to ensure that everyone is well informed on the current situation. 

Yours sincerely 

      

Mr A Nightingale            Mrs P Allan                                Mrs W Fox 

Lead Cover Supervisor  Director of Learning Support/SENCO  Business Manager 

 

 


